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6 June 2018
Dear Parents

Now that the initial flurry of information and paperwork has been sent, | would like to remind you of a few
important dates.

Parents’ Information Evening on 7 June in the Schoo | Sports Hall at 7pm

The purpose of the evening is to provide you with as much information as possible to help your son’s
transition to Bishop Wordsworth’s School, with talks given by Dr Smallwood and Lower School staff.
There will also be a number of other staff members present including Mrs Harkness, the Catering
Manager, and Mrs Russell, our Pastoral Support Officer.

At approximately 8pm, there will be a short talk given by a representative of the Bishop Wordsworth’s
School Parents’ Association (BWSPA), which will be followed by refreshments. We hope you will join us
for this. Please note that this meeting is for parents only.

Year 7 Induction Day

We will be holding an induction day for all new Year 7 boys on Wednesday 4th July. Boys should
arrive, at the Exeter Street gate, at 8.40am. They will be dismissed from the Drama Studio at 2.30pm.
Boys should wear smart, casual clothes. They should bring either a packed lunch or approximately £5.00
to buy lunch and a snack from the Canteen.

Please get permission for absence on that day from your son’s present head teacher.

Start of New School Year (2018-19)

The first day of the autumn term is Tuesday 4 September, when only new boys and Year 9 will be
present. Year 7 will spend the day with their tutor and have the opportunity to get to know the School
and each other. Boys should attend in full school uniform for this day, but the only equipment they will
require is a school bag and pencil case with writing materials. Please note the day finishes at 2.45 pm,
which is earlier than normal

Thank you

Mrs H J Taylor
Head of Lower School




